AGAR 2024-2025 Annual Governance Statement

Important Note

The ‘No’ response to ‘Assertion 1, in the 2024-2025 Annual Governance Statement is in
respect of the Council meeting scheduled and advertised for Friday, June 26™, to, Receive,
Note and Approve the ‘Annual Governance and Accountability Return’ (AGAR) for 2024-25.
This meeting was, in the event, Non Quorate’, due to sickness and unavailability of
Councillors on the night and therefore was unable to formally Note and Receive the above
documents and submit them to our external auditor by the statutory deadline date of June
30th._

Ringmore Parish Council’s External Auditor, PKF Littlejohn LLP, 15, Westferry Circus, London
EC14 4HD was immediately notified on the next working day, has acknowledged this
notification and advised us that we should make the above response of ‘No’ to ‘Assertion 1’
in the above 2024-25 AGAR and this has been included in the AGAR now submitted and
posted on the Ringmore Community Website.
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